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13th June 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, it has become necessary to move our Year 6 Leavers'  

Concert to Tuesday 10th July 2018 at 2.00 pm. 

 

The children are working so hard at rehearsals and we are very excited about the final 

production.  I hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Please indicate on the form below how many seats you will need. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Sellars 

Headteacher 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

To:  Penygarn Community Primary School 

 

I will require ………… seats for the Year 6 Leavers' Assembly on Tuesday 10th July 2018 

at 2.00 pm. 

 

 

SIGNED: ………………………………………… Parent of: ………………………………… 
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